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• Vintage Speedway Tribute 

Meeting for Bob Blacklaw 

• Saturday 22nd May 2021 

Bob “The Streak” Blacklaw our guest of honour reflects on 

his speedway career, saying he is: “Grateful to have seen the 

best years of Australian Speedway. Beginning in the early 60’s as fan and 

later in the decade as a driver, he got to experience the golden era of speedway. I started at 

the right time, when everything was sort of evolving. “says Bob. “The heady days of the 

Sydney Showground in town where there was 20,000 people every Saturday night watching 

the spectacular racing “. I ve seen the start of Hot Rods, Super Modifieds and from there seen 

them evolve into Sprintcars as we know them today., so I’ve lived through probably the most 

exciting times in Speedway., I’ve seen everything.  We at Illabo Motorsport Park are now 

delighted to host this meeting in Bob’s honour and his great contribution to the Sport of 

Speedway with a Bonus offering for Spectators and Fans alike, Bob will pull on the 

driving suit & helmet to turn some parade laps in his former, now restored Bars leak # 78 

sprint car. So, get yourself track side for another spectacular Vintage Speedway meeting. 

 Categories include: Vintage Sprintcars, Modifieds (Pre-1983) Speedcars Non-roll bar. Roll-bar. Hi-bar. Speedway Karts 
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• For Further Information, Contact: The Secretary on: 0418-245-687 or Check out our websit www.gw.org.au. 

. Gates open for competitors at 8.00 am. For spectator’s events commence at 10.00 am thru to 

4.00 pm.  Cafés open for Food, Drinks and Cappuccino’s 
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